
 
Week Ending 3/23/07 
 
Installation of the sheeting to support the excavation of the Southern Cell was completed this 
week.  The earth anchoring system for the temporary enclosure over the Southern Cell 
excavation area was successfully installed and fully tested.  Monitoring activities continued 
through the week.  Construction of the Sprung Structure began and all structural ribs were 
assembled on the ground.  Delivery of the remaining Waterloo Barrier® steel sheeting for the 
first two of four segments of the subsurface barrier wall were completed and moved to the 
appropriate areas of the site to support later installation. 
 

 
 


